
Dan Pastori, Jackie Simsolo and Sue Gibbins were present. Jackie had worked extremely
hard in preparing useful information for the parents/ carers to take away with them.

We had a talk from Kooth who explained all about the counselling services that they provide.
For more information visit their website https://www.kooth.com/

We had lunch and received some amazing feedback from the parents/ carers. We have
received some great suggestions in our suggestion box which are being considered.  We are
currently exploring reinstating the after school club.

We would like to thank everyone who attended and we are looking forward to our next event
which will be held in the next half term. Details to follow.

https://www.kooth.com/

